
March 19, 2012 

Testing of Voting Machines 

 

NOTICE 

 

There will be a public test of the electronic equipment which will be used at the April 3, 2012 election. 

The test will be held on Wednesday, March 28, 2012 at 1:00p.m. at the Milton Town Hall, 23 First Street, 

Milton, WI. All residents are invited to attend the public test. 

 

Sandra J. Kunkel 

Town Clerk, WCMC 

 

 

Posted: March 19, 2012 


